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Report for:  Children and Young People’s Scrutiny Panel : 13 June 2019
  
 
Item number:  
 
Title: Restorative Justice   - Scrutiny Review Progress June 2019  
 

Report    
authorised by:  Ann Graham Director of Children Services  
 

Lead Officer:  Jennifer Sergeant 
Head of Youth Justice and Targeted Response  

 
Ward(s) affected: ALL  
 
 
1. Describe the issue under consideration 
 

This report gives an update on work undertaken to progress the response 
to recommendations from the Children’s Scrutiny Panel Review of July 
2018. 
 
That restorative practice provides the basis for the development of the Young 
People’s Strategy: 

 
- That the Council develops a specific and comprehensive plan for the 

development and implementation of restorative practice within services 
for children and young people; 

- That restorative practice is piloted in a specific area (to be agreed) so 
that the learning from this can be incorporated into its further 
development and roll out, as appropriate, in schools; 

- That specific work be undertaken to encourage collaboration between 
schools in the development of restorative practice;  

- That schools currently using restorative practice, to be invited to speak to 
future meetings of the Secondary Head teachers Forum and the Primary 
Head teachers Forum on the impact of restorative approaches. 
Specifically, around  how they might be utilised successfully within 
Haringey schools; and  

- That a refresh of the “Outstanding for All” awards be considered in liaison 
with the DCS and Lead Member so that it recognises a wider range of 
achievements and journeys that children and young people have taken. 

 
2. Recommendations  

 
That Members note the progress towards implementing its recommendations 
set out above as outlined in the appendix below.   
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3. Contribution to strategic outcome 
 

The Borough Plan, People Priority – where strong families, strong networks and 
strong communities nurture all residents to live well and achieve their potential, 
tackling violent crime. 
 

 


